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Conducting Comprehensive Insect Survey 

 
Franklin Parker Preserve, Burlington County, is the Research Site    
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  Tim.Kelly@stockton.edu Associate Professor of Entomology, Jamie Cromartie, and his 

students aren’t leaving the diverse insect inhabitants of the New Jersey Pinelands unnoticed. 
 
The Franklin Parker Preserve Insect Survey, a joint project between the New Jersey 
Conservation Foundation and the American Entomology Society, began in 2006 and is planned 
to continue indefinitely.   
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